
 

 

 

Newsletter 

Friday, 18th March 

Attendance Winners! 

1st Place Y4 B 

2nd Place Y3 T and Y4 L 

3rd Place Y2 C 

 

After School Club 

Places are now available for our 

After School Club. If you require 

any further information, or to 

book a place, please contact Mrs 

Green at the school office. 

 

Consultation Evenings 

Our parent/carer consultation evenings for Reception to Y6 will take place on 

Monday 4th and Wednesday 6th April from 3.40 -5.30pm. We are at present planning 

for these meetings to take place in school and face-to-face. Further information and 

the ability to book a slot online will follow. 

Rock Your Socks! 

We will be celebrating and supporting 

World Down Syndrome Day this coming 

Monday (21.03.22). Activities, including 

Makaton (a language programme that 

uses signs together with speech and 

symbols), and assemblies will take place 

and the whole school community are 

encouraged to Rock Your Socks! Please 

wear the oddest, mismatched even 

jazziest socks possible on this amazing 

‘awareness’ raising day! 

 
Merit Winners 

Well done to our ‘Merit Winners’ for this week. They have all had a superb week and have demonstrated a fantastic 

attitude and positive outlook. Examples include: applying mathematical understanding to gain full marks on arithmetic 

test, always demonstrating impeccable behaviour around school, having a superb attitude and being an excellent Y6 role 

model, showing excellent problem solving skills during our simulation lesson in computing, fantastic improvement in 

reading and immaculate handwriting, outstanding approach to all learning, showing resilience in reading assessments this 

week, showing excellent dedication in lessons, super measuring skills, fantastic use of digraphs in phonics, good writing 

skills with Jasper’s Beanstalk, brilliant attitude, applying knowledge during all tests and gaining fantastic scores, reading 

with amazing confidence and expression and fantastic reading responses about The Giant’s Necklace.  

World Poetry Day 

To celebrate World Poetry day, which is on 

Monday 21st March, our Reading Leaders 

throughout school are running a competition. 

To be entered into the competition they are 

asking children to write a poem of their choice 

and return it to them on Monday morning. 

 

Red Nose Day 

Many, many thanks for your kind and generous 

donations for Comic Relief and thank you to all 

the children who have come in prepped with a 

variety of jokes and gags! We have certainly 

smiled today! Please see on the page below a 

sample of the variety we have enjoyed today! If 

you would still like to make a donation, please 

send your donation to your child’s class teacher 

next week. 

 

Jokes of the Day 

 

Did you hear about the 
fake noodle? 
It was an im-pasta! 
 

What do you call a 
dinosaur that’s asleep? 
A dino-snore! 
 

Why did the turkey cross the 
road? 
To prove it wasn’t a chicken! 
 

Knock Knock       Who’s there? 
Ice Cream            Ice Cream Who? 
Ice Cream if you don’t let me in! 
 



 


